
                       Forest City Riders Motorcycle Club 

Loran Club Grounds Guidelines 
Dated: February 1, 2021 

 

Please review the following guidelines before heading out to have fun 

at the club grounds. These guidelines are in place to insure that all club Members can enjoy 

the club grounds for years to come. 

• Immediate family is welcome to enjoy the club grounds (husband, wife, 

children) 

• One guest is allowed per club family membership 

• Appropriate safety equipment is required by all riders 

• Do not ride in any crop field or planted area 

o Only exception is the direct crossing of field at “the point” as 

negotiated with landowner 

• Stay within the property boundaries, please no “exploring” 

• No FCR occupancy/use during first and second shotgun deer seasons 

• Take your trash with you 

• No Three Wheelers, Four Wheelers or UTV’s (unless used directly for trail 

maintenance 

• Camping is permitted. Occupancy is for no more than three consecutive days 

• Fire Permitted in an existing or portable fire pit, extinguish when leaving 

• Lock the gate (now a chain) when leaving in a manner that either lock will 

open the gate 

• No unusually loud mufflers, all motorcycles should be under 96db 

• A spark arrestor is recommended, especially in dry summer months 

• It is recommended to wrap 4-stroke headers, especially in dry summer 

months 

• Minors (<18 years) are to ride under the following supervision: parent, 

guardian or adult club member 

• Stay on existing trails, DO NOT tear up grass areas in parking lot or 

waterways 

o Obey trail markings, especially trail direction 

• If inclement weather please refrain from riding and rutting up the trail 

• Lease does not allow FCR members use for any purpose not directly related 

to recreational motorcycle riding 

• Follow common sense, treat this property with respect, your riding here 

depends on it 


